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Before mail-in voting, I had to choose between taking time off work (when I could) or 

voting. The reality was not all managers considered voting a good reason to take 

time off. This meant losing my ability to vote if the early morning line was too long, or 

I worked a late shift. Now that work is no longer an issue for me, I appreciate being 

able t take my time filling out my ballot. I don't have to fill in a practice ballot and then 

try to quickly copy it over to the real ballot in the voting booth. With the bill also taking 

away standard numbers of voting booths, the lines could get even longer. Currently, 

those who want to vote in person can. Voters have the choice. Voting only in person 

is a bit of nostalgia from a bygone time. 


